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Macomb County Assistant Prosecutor Embarks on New Career, Credits

Career Path to Valuable Experience and Administration Support

Mount Clemens, MI - The Macomb County Prosecutor’s Office is proud to announce Assistant Prosecuting

Attorney (APA) Victoria Policicchio, Chief of the Domestic Violence Unit, has landed a new career, marking a

significant milestone in her professional journey.

"We take great pride in witnessing our employees achieve their dreams and reach new heights. Victoria’s success

is a testament to the commitment and talent that defines our team. We wish her the very best in her new

endeavor," said Macomb County Prosecutor Peter J. Lucido.

Having served diligently in her role at the Macomb County Prosecutor’s Office since 2005, APA Victoria

Policicchio has been an invaluable asset to the prosecutor team. She served in many roles in the Macomb County

Prosecutor’s Office including in District Court, Circuit Court, Family Court, Child Protection Unit, and Appeals.

Macomb County Prosecutor Peter J. Lucido saw the dedication and skill of Ms. Policicchio and promoted her to

Chief of the Domestic Violence Unit in the spring of 2022.

Ms. Policicchio's new role in litigation management not only represents a substantial career advancement but

also aligns perfectly with her long-cherished professional goals. This opportunity promises travel, broadened

horizons, and a better work/life balance.

Reflecting on her journey, Ms. Policicchio expressed gratitude for the unwavering support provided by Macomb

County Prosecutor Peter J. Lucido and the Macomb County Prosecutor’s Office staff. “After almost 20 years

serving the people of Macomb County, I am leaving my role as the Chief of the Domestic Violence unit for new

employment. It has been an honor to serve the people of Macomb County. Thank you to the Macomb County

Prosecutor’s Office Administration for all their support in my career and to my co-workers for always working

with me as a team. Without all of you, I wouldn’t be the lawyer that I am today," said Victoria Policicchio.
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